



26<sup>th</sup> January 2024

Dear Parents / Carer,

To recognise Pancake Day and raise money for the school, BAPA are organising a sponsored 'pancake flip' on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> February.

A sponsorship form is attached to this email. You can either sponsor per flip or for a set amount. Forms are to be completed and sent back to school on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> February for the amount of flips to be recorded on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup>.

The children will have until Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> February to collect their sponsorship money and bring into school. All children will take part in this event within the school day regardless of the amounts raised.

The funds raised by BAPA are very important to the school as they help to fund items that the school do not have the extra funds to purchase. Recent purchases paid for by BAPA include the new sensory room, furniture for classrooms and books. We are currently trying to fundraise to improve the KS2 playground.

Kind Regards

Hayley Miller Chair BAPA